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Moderate Income Housing Plan
Citizen’s Participation Plan Public Hearing
Held in person at 140 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 in HCD Conference Room and via Zoom https://utah-gov.zoom.us/j/84875261275

June 9, 2023

Participants:
Alyssa Gamble
Stacey Herpel
Jennifer Domenici
Jennifer Edwards
Jess Peterson
Dan Murphy
Isabelle Roehrig
Tonya Olberding
Karl Niederer


Meeting Started: 9:01 AM

My name is Alyssa Gamble, Moderate Income Housing Program Manager in the Department of Workforce Services Housing and Community Development Division. It is Friday, June 9 at 9:00 AM. 

This public hearing is for the 2021 comprehensive annual performance evaluation report, or the CAPER. The CAPER reports on the accomplishments of the Utah Department of housing and Urban Development funded State Run community planning and development programs the programs are the home investment partnership program (HOME), the Housing Trust Fund (HTF) program, the Community Development Block Grant program (CDBG), Emergency Solutions Grant program (ESG), and the Housing Opportunities for persons with Aids program. 

This plan covers the 2021 program year that ran from July first, 2021, to June thirtieth, 2022. In 2021 HCD received a $14.4 million in new federal funding for these programs, and $6 million from program income and unspent prior years resources. Additionally, Utah provided $2 million and matching funds for these programs. 

In program year 2021. The home program funded 8 Housing projects and funded 3 new projects that were completed in 2021. This is largely due to the time to complete construction projects. Projects funded with the Fy21 funds were not completed in fiscal year 2021 due to the long development and construction timelines for multi-family housing developments. The 2021 CDBG allocation supported 9 public facilities projects, 11 infrastructure projects, 13 housing projects for single family housing, rehabilitation and ownership activities and 3 public service projects and support of operations and planning. The ESG program was successful in providing a value to the community meeting. 

This hearing and the comment period are opportunities for members of the public to provide input on the CAPER Draft. The Department has provided copies of the draft plan as a reference on the Utah Public Meeting Notice Website and are available on request to angamble@utah.gov. 

The Department did not receive any comments from the public during the comment period on the citizen’s participation plan. If anyone on the call has any comments or questions, please state your name, so we may record your comments in the minutes.  


No Public Comment currently. 

Meeting Ended: 9:05 AM
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